
Action Items

Give rough count of white 
coats to McGowan
Send final crosswalk to all 
interested parties
Send pic of white coat to 
Davis

Attendees

Jack Henson, TABS principal•

Candace McGowan, TCC 
educational partnerships 
director

•

Phillip Anderson, TABS 
assistant principal

•

Johanah Okweni, TABS 
success coach

•

Latika Davis, TCC coordinator 
of educational partnerships

•

Brian Wooddell, TABS 
postsecondary success 
specialist

•

Tammy Asbury, TABS 
counselor

•

Sandra Muñoz, TABS 
counselor

•

Agenda

From last meeting

TCC graduation to be at Dickies Arena on 
May 16. This is a school day. Clarification 
needed.

This is likely at 6 p.m. Per McGowan, 
TCC is working on this plan.

▪

○

FERPA is paper-only, and it's only valid for 
one year.

After discussion with registrar, plan is 
to solicit this from all TABS students 
during the first week of the fall 
semester

▪

○

•

Advising (15-, 30- and 45-hour appointments)

There's an interim director now. He is willing 
to work with TABS in a way that makes sense 
for TABS students

○

Asking TABS to propose a plan○

It's possible that TCC can run a report to 
show which students need this on a 
semesterly basis

○

Group advising might be an option○

•

TCC graduation stoles

FWISD is allowing them to be worn○

Requesting 60○

•

White coats

Wooddell to get a rough count to McGowan○

•

Crosswalk addendum approval

Crosswalk addendum not needed. Post final 
and send to McGowan

○

Add new health course○

•

TSIA math tutoring from TCC

Conducted by Learning Commons. Currently 
on pause

○

McGowan will look into this for TABS, 
especially math

○

Ideally needs to be completed by April 15 
priority registration deadline

○

•

Attendance

Anecdotes about some absences among 
young students, but no real complaints

○

Standardized testing takes students out of 
class quite a bit

○

•

Upcoming standardized testing dates

March 5 SAT○

April 2 ACT (12 students in Grade 12)○

May 6-17 A.P. exams○

•

Decision Day and Senior Banquet (May 10)

TCC to provide cake and punch for Decision 
Day and dinner for Senior Banquet

○

•

I.D. badges for Jimenez, Baltazar and Coleman

McGowan has been asking as this is an issue 
for many non-employees

○

•

Admissions and registration update

We accepted 106 new students○

•

Feb. 7, 2024 - liaison meeting
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We accepted 106 new students○

Registration has begun. Hoping to complete 
everything online

○

Room requests for fifth floor

Still go through Carlie Shelley○

•

Textbooks

Trying to understand the mechanics of Plus 
classes and who pays for what and how

○

Plus classes would be ideal for all TABS 
students

○

•

Fees

Some students accidentally received checks 
from TCC. The students can keep that 
money.

○

•

TABS commencement

Inviting Davis and McGowan to be present to 
acknowledge TCC graduates

○

4 p.m. May 30 at Wilkerson-Greines○

•

KINE numbers have increased. The KINE classroom 
will need to be shared with other classes this fall

•

T-shirts for Twister Day

Planning for 400○

•

   ECHS Notes Page 2    


